
Maribyrnong City Council is developing a masterplan to guide future improvements at 
Pennell Reserve, Braybrook. 

The masterplan objectives include improving open space amenity, sport and recreation, and 
environmental outcomes for the park.

We are seeking your ideas and suggestions to help shape the draft masterplan. The draft 
masterplan will then be distributed for further feedback. 

Please provide your input 
via email: 
cd@maribrynong.vic gov.au
or
phone: 9688 0200

Feedback should be received 
by Monday 26 February 2018

Pennell Reserve Precinct
Masterplan


